WFLB RADIO, INC. ® p 0 BOX 530 e FAYETTEVILLE, NORTH CAROLINA 28302

1490 ON YOUR DIAL « PHONE 483-7136

April 6, 1969

Mr. John Sampson
4148 Wycliff Drive
Winston-Salem, North Carolina 27106

Dear Mr. Sampson:

This will verify your reception of our station on the morning
of May 5, 1969.

Your report of receiving us at 2:15 and 2:16, however, was in
error as we didn't play the song "Rock Me" on this date, and the
phone number 842-2871 is not in this area. This must have been
another 1490 rocker. A1l other informtion you listed was correct.
Thank you for your interest in WFLB!

Sincerely,

Clzadifliing

Program Directdr
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